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Friday 14th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For the autumn half term, we are going to be focusing on the Victorian era. To spark the imaginations of the 

children, we are planning to visit Blists Hill and take part in a Victorian Schoolroom workshop. The date for this 

is Wednesday 13th September 2023. 

 

We are planning to leave school at approximately 9:45am and arrive back here for approximately 14:30pm, 

meaning the children can be collected at normal time. There will be updates posted to the class dojo/school 

twitter if there are any problems with delays etc.  

 

We will require the children to come to school in their school uniform. In addition to this, they will need to wear 

sensible/comfortable shoes and dress appropriately for the weather e.g. coats if it is or there is chance of 

rain. Children will need a packed lunch, it is advised they bring a backpack as they will be carrying it around with 

them. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please choose this option on ParentPay. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.50.  This will be the only trip they will attend during the Autumn term. The cost of 

this trip includes the entry fee, a 90-minute school experience and the cost of the transport. This will need to 

be paid in full by Friday 8th September 2023. You can pay via ParentPay, give consent and order an optional 

packed lunch any time after Friday 21st July (This is to allow the administrative team time to change classes 

for next year). 

 

I hope that we are giving you enough notice to pay the cost of the trip, but should you have any difficulties 

then do not hesitate to contact us. This will be a great opportunity for the children and allow them to get 

excited to explore the Victorian era. As always, whilst the school can subsidise a small amount, if enough 

interest is not received and the trip is not financially viable it will have to be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Palin, Mrs Roberts-Brookes, Mr Evans and Miss Larlham 

Year 5/6 Teachers 

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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